

Community Primary School

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Vine Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Mellor

Leamington Road, Liverpool, L11 7BT

Tel: 0151 284 7848 Fax: 0151 284 7849 Email: office@leamington.liverpool.sch.uk

www.leamingtonprimary.com





Leamington's Greatest Show!

Thursay 29th November 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our performance of Leamington's Greatest Show has been scheduled for Thursday 13th December 2018. The children have been working hard and we hope this performance will be a fantastic way to end a brilliant first term back in school!

We would be very grateful if you could provide your child's costume for the show; we are asking for all children to wear all black for the performance. If your child has a tutu, they may wear this over their black clothing if they wish. Costumes will need to be brought into school on Monday 10th December in time for the dress rehearsal. We look forward to seeing you at the performace. If you have any queries, please see your class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Doyle













